## The Good Shepherd Catholic Primary School



Kingsland Gardens, Kingsthorpe, Northampton, Northamptonshire, NN2 7BH

HEAD TEACHER Mrs Carmel Dodds DEPUTY HEAD TEACHER Miss Dominique Smith

PHONE 01604 714399 EMAIL Admin@thegoodshepherd.northants.sch.uk

WEBSITE www.thegoodshepherdcatholicprimaryschool.org.uk



@Thegoodshepherdnorthampton



@TGSNorthampton

Friday, 10 September 2021

Reminder: COVID Guidance

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are now at the end of our first week back at school and I would like to remind you to continue to remain vigilant re: COVID-19.

If your child has one of the following symptoms, they must remain at home and take a test.

The most common symptoms of coronavirus (COVID-19) are recent onset of:

- a new continuous cough
- a high temperature
- a loss of, or change in, your normal sense of taste or smell (anosmia)

If the test is positive, please inform the school as soon as you can and remain at home and isolate for 10 days.

For more information please visit: https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs C Dodds

Headteacher



Website

www.olicatschools.org

Strategic Executive Lead

Mr Tony Bishop

Registered Office: Our Lady Immaculate Catholic Academies Trust, c/o St Thomas More Catholic Secondary School, Tyne Crescent, Bedford, MK41 7UL



Company Number: 09436283